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Following from the 2022 -2023 year we found ourselves once again in managing another year of COVID-19. 
 
With 2022 and 2023 years opening up our sport to commence in again free of restrictions etc, it was good to see 
members return to the sport. 
 
In this short time since my last report, it is important that we reflect on some of the achievements that this 
committee has made in keeping the 3D AAA in this short time. 
 

1. The experience and commitment of the Committee Members new to the committee reviewing and 
maintaining the associations operations 

2. Reviewing rules and options – note that most of this can only be implemented in the 2024 year, so this 
overlap and short time frame for members filling in for a 1 yr term is also acknowledgement to the effort 
they put in for the short term between November 2023 & July 2023 

3. Manage setting up our insurances for 2023, complaints, reviewing targets used at events and potentially 
new one for 2024 and activities associated with the association. 

 
As we now move into 2023 and onwards, I acknowledge all the committee from our current President, to all the 
on the committee that have effectively given up their time to ensuring that our Association can and does provide 
opportunities for Clubs, Members, Sponsors and Stakeholders to grow into the future with the Association.  
 
I look forward to working with the new committee members elected at this AGM in 2023 15th July 2023. 
Regards, 
 

Cordell McGuire. 
Secretary 3DAAA 
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